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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 1 - Harvest food tasting 

The RE focus for this half term in Year 1 has been ‘Harvest of Hands’.  Our children have 

been learning the importance of the Harvest by discussing what happens during that time, 

developing an awareness for the feelings being expressed at Harvest and how Christians 

celebrate Harvest in church.  

On Thursday 15th October, we will be tasting some fruits and vegetables of Harvest such as: 

apples, carrots, pumpkin, sweetcorn, peppers, green beans, pear and tomatoes. 

If you have any concerns regarding any aspect of the food tasting, please share them with 

a member of the Year 1 team prior to next Thursday’s lesson.  Importantly, should your 

child have developed any food allergies, please call the school office so your child’s record 

can be updated. 

Thanks for your continued support. 

Kindest regards  

Mrs A. Morrison and Miss Shields 

Year 1 team 

 

 

 
 
 


